
Leonardtown High School Band Boosters 
General Assembly Meeting 
Thursday, November 6, 2014 

 
Time: 5:30-5:52 
Location: LHS Band Room 
 
Meeting initiated with brief introductions of those in attendance including names of 
child(ren) participating in band and which programs. 
 
Update of status of the revised by-laws which is that they are still awaiting Ms. Montgomery’s 
approval.  Hard copies of revised by-laws were shared with those members in attendance 
that were interested. 
 
Budget report provided by Band Booster President in absence of Treasurer, with hard copies 
of budget reports shared with members in attendance. Item of note included previously 
approved $1700 to be paid from Boosters to Band Program to cover extra expense for the 
new drums. 
 
President appealed to membership for volunteer assistance with Basket Bingo including 
needing a chairperson as well as interested people in sewing, hemming and fitting uniforms. 
 
Claire’s Gourmet Fundraising Kick-Off occurred in hallway with samples of Claire’s products 
provided. Vice President indicated that we can begin taking orders immediately and that 
they are due the first day back to school from Thanksgiving Break, Dec 1 with delivery to 
occur on December 10, 2014. 
 
Another Fundraising item included Dine to Donate with Potbelly and Sweet Frog which is 
scheduled for Thursday, November 13, 2014. 
 
Meeting adjourned 5:52. 


